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A Special meeting of the Stamford Police Commission was held on Monday, February 5, 

2024, at 5:00pm at Stamford Police Headquarters. 

Present at the meeting were Commissioners Bass, Jackson, Findeisen and Aveiro. 

Assistant Chief Redd, Assistant Chief Conklin and Capt. Noto. 

 

Commissioner Jackson called meeting to order at 5:00pm 

Review of Minutes 

Commissioner Jackson made a motion to accept the minutes from January 16, 2024. 

Employee Performance Recognition:  

Nothing at this time 

Commissioner Awards:  

Lt. Seth O'Brien, Sgt. Bryan Cooper, Officer Justin Rosado, Officer Michael Spinosa, 

Officer Michael Montanaro, Officer Timothy Speer. 

Comments from Public: 

Nothing at this time 

Personnel Update 

Stephan Smarth filed a complaint with the State about his termination with SPD and the 

State sided with the City's decision.  

Administrative & Operations Report 

SPD remains active with responses within the community. Officer Muhlbauer and Officer 

Donahue are cracking down on Internet crimes against children (3 subjects were arrested 

with a sting operation) 

Suicide of murder suspect from New York. Tremendous response by all involved. Off. 

Stock was the first Officer on scene. 
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Community Engagement 

Campaign against drinking in public. Pedestrian Safety: Handing out bilingual flyers and 

fluorescent snap bracelets.  

Old/New Business 

The State approved the academy's start date which is tentatively 4/15/24. The academy is 

almost done, needs a few more permits. Sgt. Sheperis and Officer Deems are 

spearheading on comers.  

  

 

Submitted, 

Michael Fedele 
Michael Fedele 

Chairperson 

 


